LF-021401-13

MEMORANDUM

To: City Council

From: Mayor Jim Shaw

Date: December 26, 2000

Ref: Beautification Committee

On January 15™ I will be recommending the reappointment of Martin
Busch and Patricia Pummel for a two-year term on the Beautification
Committee. The terms would be effective on January 15, 2001 and would

expire on December 31, 2002.

] am also recommending the reappointment of Lou Williams, John
Wrede and Jim White for a three-year term, expiring December 31,
2003.

These appointments come with the recommendation of the Beautification
Committee.



